St. Mary’s Finance Council
August 5, 2021
Council Members Present: Kelly Restad, Keith Holly, Ryan Brunner, Brendan Kennelly, Steve Zidon, Fr. James Gross
Absent: Russ Prochko, Mike Bibow
Others Present: Ellen Rose
I. Steve Zidon called the meeting to order.
II. Fr. Gross led prayer.
III. The agenda was reviewed and approved.  
IV.   Standing Reports
	a. Financial Report – Income statement was emailed earlier.  Several different accounts were reviewed i.e. what they are and how they are purposed.  Council also looked at several account totals and it was decided that some funds will be moved to the deposit and loan fund (savings account).  Income statement was approved.  
	b. Pastor’s Report – Fr. Gross reported that a new director of religious education was hired.  Jennifer Fetsch will start August 15th.  Don Palmiscno will help train her.  
A crew from Tim Shea’s has been working on the rectory back yard.  A huge thank you to them and all their wonderful work.  CJ Rose and some volunteers will put up a fence between the garage and the house.  CJ has gotten a couple bids for materials.  
Glenn Hansen from Craftmasters will fix the rectory roof and he will start the hospitality campaign project in mid to late October.  He will be getting tile samples to choose from so that they can be ordered soon since it has been taking a long time to get product.  Funeral lunches could possibly be done at funeral homes, if necessary, during construction.  
The 100 Year Anniversary of Court Marquette Catholic Daughters, the Fall Supper, KC breakfast are just a few of the events coming up.  
On the weekend of September 10 & 11 Father Gross has asked a newly ordained permanent deacon to speak at all the Masses that weekend.  
	c. Technology Report – Everything is running smoothly.  One door needed to be adjusted in main floor hall by HB Sound.  
	d. Maintenance Report – The rubber that was fixed on the roof last year has come loose.  Workers will be fixing it.  
	e. Personnel Report – Laurel Ann and Vicki will be out of the office for an extended period of time.  Three new employees have been hired in the daycare.  
V. Adjourned – Next meeting Thursday, September 9th at 5:45.
Respectfully Submitted,
Ellen Rose, Business Manager
